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John R. Maher 
Director of Government Affairs  

 

May 27, 2022 
 
 
RE:  Charter Communications – Programming Changes 
 
Dear Municipal Official: 
 
We value our customers and are committed to providing them with the latest products and 
technology. Effective on or around June 28, 2022, the following changes will occur to Hindi 
View and Hindi View Premium packages:  

1. Hindi View will be rebranded to India View and we’re adding 19 new channels to the 
Hindi View (India View) package.  Further, effective on or around June 28, 2022, the 
price of Hindi View (India View) will be increasing by $5 per month. Hindi View (India 
View) will include the following channels: 
 

Zee TV HD 24 Taas (new) 

NDTV 24x7 24 Ghanta (new) 

Willow (new) Zee Cinemalu (new) 

Jus Punjabi (new) Zee Kerelam (new) 

Swagat TV (new) Zee Punjabi (new) 

Zee Telugu (new) Zee News (new)  

Zee Tamil (new) &TV HD (new) 

Zee Kannada (new) Zee Classic (new) 

Zee Bangla (new) WION HD (new) 

Alpha ETC Punjabi (new) Zee Talkies (new) 

Zee Marathi (new)  

 
2. Hindi View Premium will be rebranded to India View Premium and we are adding 24 

new channels to the Hindi View Premium (India View Premium) package.  There is no 
price change to Hindi View Premium (India View Premium). Hindi View Premium (India 
View Premium) will include the following channels: 
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TV Asia ABP News 

ITV Gold EROS Now 

Willow Zee Cinema (new) 

Zee World (new) Zee Business (new) 

Zing (new) Zee Bollywood (new) 

Zee Anmol (new) 24 Taas (new) 

Jus Punjabi (new) 24 Ghanta (new) 

Swagat TV (new) Zee Cinemalu (new) 

Zee Telugu (new) Zee Kerelam (new) 

Zee Tamil (new) Zee Punjabi (new) 

Zee Kannada (new) Zee News (new)  

Zee Bangla (new) &TV HD (new) 

Alpha ETC Punjabi (new) Zee Classic (new) 

Zee Marathi (new) WION HD (new) 

Zee Talkies (new)   
 

There will be no action required by customers related to the above changes, and customers are 
being notified via bill message. 

We remain committed to providing excellent communications and entertainment services in 
your community.  If you have any questions about this change, please feel free to contact me at 
774-243-9735 or via email at John.Maher@charter.com. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
John R. Maher 
Director of Government Affairs 
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